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  DO THE RIGHT THING VEHICLE UNVEILING 

 

On Thursday, October 19, 2023, Chief Manuel A. Morales and the Do 

The Right Thing Program will unveil our newly wrapped Do The Right 

Thing Vehicle. 

 

The unveiling will take place at 11:00 a.m. in front of the Miami Police 

Headquarters located at 400 N.W. 2 Avenue.  

 

The City of Miami Police Department’s Do The Right Thing Program, a 

501(c)(3) non-profit organization dedicated to recognizing youth for their 

positive decision-making, is proud to unveil the first Do The Right Thing 

Miami Police Vehicle in partnership with world-renowned artist Romero 

Britto.   

 

The vehicle will serve as a unique community policing tool designed to 

help build relationships between Miami Police officers and youth. 

 

A special thanks to MetroWrapz and VP Law for sponsoring the 

vehicle. 

 

 

*Media is invited and encouraged to attend.  
 


